
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
Post a picture or photo on Seesaw of your 

family pet.  We will discuss it during the week 

in class.  If you have no pet, please draw a 

picture of a pet you’d like to have, or a 

photo of one. 

 

Phonics homework is on Seesaw for your 

child.  Look out for your fun activity! 

 

If you go on a walk, please collect conkers, 

acorns or autumnal objects ready for our 

Autumn topic after half-term.  Thank you. 

NEXT WEEK 

Next week we continue our learning about 

vets and pets.  We look forward to using our 

role play vets area and small world 

activities. 
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REMINDERS 

 
‘Show and Tell’ begins next week.  The 

theme for show and tell changes every 

week and the list for Autumn Term can be 

found on the Foundation class page. Please 

post a photo or video on Seesaw relevant to 

the theme for the week. 

 

We are postponing the Sherwood Book 

Drop in EYFS until next Friday as we have 

had a significant number of absences this 

week. 

 

PEOPLE WHO HELP US 
This week we have continued to explore our ‘people who 

help us’ theme. We began the week by learning about 

doctors, nurses, paramedics and pharmacists. This inspired 

a lot of imaginative play in our hospital role play activity! 

We learned some new vocabulary through the week.   

 

We then moved on to learn about the police. We learnt 

about all the different things that the police do to help 

keep us safe.  

 

At the end of the week, we have learned about the fire 

service and role played working in a fire station. 

 

In RE, we learned how Christians celebrate Harvest Time at 

this time of year.  They say thank you for the food we eat.  

We collaged food and enjoyed a walk in the school 

grounds to look at nature that Christians believe God 

created.  Thank you for your kind harvest donations today. 

 
 

KEY WORKER NEWS CHARACTERS! 

Today we have started to send home our Key Worker characters – Mickey, Benjamin, 

Tony, Ronnie, Charlie and Dizzy.   Each week, one child from the Key Worker group will 

have the opportunity to spend time at home and out and about with their character.  

Take photos to share on Seesaw and develop speaking and listening skills with your child. 


